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With reference to our notification dated 20.12.2023, inviting applications for various positions
in the grade of Vice President (Phase-II), the last date for receipt of applications has been
extended till 19th January 2024, 06:00 PM IST.

Interested candidates are advised to visit the Bank’s website https://nabfid.org/careers/ to apply
for the positions.

All other eligibility criteria as prescribed under advertisement dated 20th December 2023, on
the Bank’s website remain unchanged. The applicants who have already submitted their
applications need not apply again.

Mumbai: 09-January-2024 Executive Vice President (HR)
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